The Williamsburg Library Board of Trustees met on June 16, 2025.   Trustees present were Heitmann, Wichmann, Kraushaar, Gragg, Neuhring, Hall, and Mensen.   Also present was Briana White, library director, Adam Grier, mayor and Anne Zalenski, city council member..

Meeting called to order by President Kraushaar.  

Motion by Wichmann, seconded by Neuhring to approve agenda.  Motion carried

Motion by Neuhring seconded by Wichmann to approve board meeting minutes.   Motion carried.

The library director reported that the Enrich Iowa Agreement has been signed for the next fiscal year.

No reports from the policy or budget/building committees.  The personnel committee reported that they had had a yearly review with library director White.

The director reported that repair work has been started on the library.  She also reported on the summer reading program..

The library director was directed to request a quote from OCLC as to the cost.  She was also instructed to check with the staff to ascertain how much they use the program.

Stephen Hanson was to report on the foundation but did not attend the meeting and this item was tabled to the July meeting.

Election of officers:
  President 
  Vice President – Neuhring
  Secretary – Heitmann

Because board member Dacey was not present at the meeting election of officers was tabled to the July meeting.

The same committees and members will carry over to the next fiscal year.

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned.

Kathryn Heitmann, Secretary
